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   Village of Empire 

  PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing of the Village of Empire Planning Commission is 

scheduled for 7:00 PM on Tuesday, October 4, 2022, at the Empire Township Hall, 10088 W. 

Front St, Empire, MI 49630. At such time and place, the planning commission will receive 

input and public comment on the following: 

 

1) Empire EZ Mart Site Plan and Special Use Application 

2) Mass Gathering Ordinance No. 119 Amendment 

 

Both the proposed Mass Gathering Ordinance and the Empire EZ Mart Planner’s Report and 

Findings of Fact are on file at the Village office and may be obtained by calling (231) 326-5466 

or emailing deputyclerk@villageofempire.com.  

 

The October regular meeting of the Village of Empire Planning Commission will immediately 

follow.   
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